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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

December Newsletter 

December Subscriptions 

Just a reminder that the December Subs are now due and should be paid via MyBB or in cash 
as soon as possible. 

Sleigh Bells Ring Are You Listening 

On Fridays 2nd and 9th December the Company and Seniors will be helping The Rotary Club of 
Wednesbury with their Santa Float.  Members should meet at Central Methodist Church at 
5.30pm, please ensure you are on time as we need to get to the Rotary Club ready to leave at 
6pm.  Finish time will be as normal. 

Saturday 3rd December – Anchors Fun Morning 

For those Anchors who have booked for the Fun Morning you should be at Wesley Methodist 
Church, High Street, West Bromwich for a 10.30am start.  The morning finishes at 12 noon.  
Members should be dropped off and collected from Wesley. 

St Bart’s Christmas Tree Festival 

Our Juniors are decorating a tree as part of St Bart’s Christmas Tree Festival which opens on 
the evening of Friday 9th December.  Juniors should meet at 6pm at Central Methodist Church 
ready to head to St Bart’s.  Finish time will be as normal.   

There is a whole weekend of events at St Bart’s including: 10th December 1.00pm-6.00pm with 
Reindeer from 1.30-3.30pm, children activities during the afternoon and a talk entitled ‘Black 
Country Winter’ by Ian Bott at 4.45pm.  On the Sunday events take place between 3-5pm and 
include Christmas crafts at 3.30pm followed by a Christingle Service. 

Sunday 11th December – Church Parade 

Church Parade at Central Methodist Church starting at 10am.  As part of this service we will be 
collecting gifts for Breaking Bread Foodbank to distribute to their customers.  Please send along 
small gifts, toiletries, books, chocolates and the like.  Please do not wrap these gifts. 
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Sunday 11th December – Anchors and Juniors Christmas Trip 

Following Church Parade we invite members going on the Christmas Trip to stay with us at the 
Centre, please send along a packed lunch.  In the afternoon we will be heading to Cadbury 
World at around 1pm, if you are not able to make Church Parade but have booked for the 
Cadbury World trip please be at the Centre no later than 12.30pm. We will be departing 
Cadbury World at 5.30pm and should arrive home around 6.30pm. 

Friday 16th December – Christmas Events 

The Anchors and Juniors will be having their Christmas Party on this evening from 6.30pm-
8.30pm, uniform need not be worn, but festive jumpers are encouraged.   

The Company and Seniors will be heading out on this evening and further information will 
follow about this. 
Christmas Break 

Friday 16th December will be our last evening at BB for this year; we will restart on Friday 6th 
January 2017 at the usual time. 

Christmas Events at Central (& Woods) Methodist Church 

Sunday 18th December – Carol Service at Central Methodist Church starting at 6pm. 

Saturday 24th December – Christingle Service at Central Methodist Church starting at 3pm. 

Sunday 25th December – Christmas Day Service at Central Methodist Church starting at 
10.30am. 

 

 

 


